
LISLE DISTRICT 202 

LISLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

March 28, 2025 

To the Lisle 202 Board of Education and Dr. Filipiak: 

I would like to submit my formal intent to retire at the end of the 2026-2027 school year. 
It has been the pleasure and honor of my professional life to be a teacher in Lisle CUSD 
202. I will forever treasure the relationships I have made with administrators,
colleagues, students and families in the Lisle community over the past 14 years.

My desired retirement date is the last day of the 2026-2027 school term, which is June 
30, 2027, as stated in the current contract. 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Sincerely, £ 

���� 2701 Midland Dr. 

Naperville, II 60564 


